
New Information Posted May 10th, 2024 

The repair on EGT’s Line SM-23 has been completed. Critical Notice #5654 is hereby 

terminated. 

Previous Information Posted May 9th, 2024 

This Operational Alert is being issued pursuant to Sections 8 and 20, GT&C, of EGT’s Tariff and 

shall constitute a notice of an event of Force Majeure related to a pipeline rupture on EGT’s 

Line SM-23.  On May 9, 2024, at approximately 1:05 PM CDT, an individual performing 

excavation work for a third party unrelated to EGT’s pipeline operations struck and ruptured 

EGT’s Line SM-23 in Ouachita County, Arkansas.  EGT has crews on the scene to assess the 

damage and make repairs.  It is not known at this time how long such repairs will take or the 

extent of customers who may be impacted by this event.  To perform the repair work, EGT has 

isolated an approximately four mile segment of Line SM-23. 

EGT will evaluate nominations, on a case by case basis, based on daily operations to alleviate 

impacts to the extent possible during this event.  During this event, shippers should nominate 

from their contractual MRO location to their contractual MDO location to reduce risk of 

scheduling reductions. 

As more information becomes available, EGT will notify its shippers by updating this posting. 

If you have any questions concerning this alert, please contact your Customer Solutions 

Representative. 

 


